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  neinorhomes.com  |  c/Ercilla, 24  |  48011, Bilbao 

Bilbao, February 28, 2022 

Dear Sirs, 

We are pleased to inform you that Neinor Homes has renewed its commitment to 
the Global Compact and the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development, whose 
principles it will promote and continue to respect. 

Since we joined the United Nations Global Compact, we have strongly supported this 
initiative, because we believe in the principles on which it is based and its ideas fully 
coincide with our vision of sustainability. 

Proof of this is that Neinor Homes has developed its Strategic Sustainability Plan 
2022-2025 taking as a reference the 17 Sustainable Development Goals, covering 
each and every one of them, to ensure that the exercise of our activity is a vehicle 
that allows us to achieve these goals through the lines of action that we have 
established. 

The Sustainability Plan is published on our website, and is also detailed in the 
Sustainability Report 2021, which is attached as the 2021 Progress Report. 

With this Progress Report we would like to present to all our stakeholders the 
progress made by our organization in the application and implementation of the ten 
principles of the Global Compact. 

Sincerely, 

Borja García-Egotxeaga 

CEO 


